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State Charter School Leaders: 
 

Greetings. I have been directed by the Public Education Commission to 
provide you all with the attached copy of the lottery guidance documents that 
the PEC adopted at its September 24, 2021 meeting. 

 
I request that you review and update your lottery policy and websites as 
necessary in compliance with the guidance document prior to your next 
lottery1. 

 
We wanted to confirm that compliance with this lottery guidance will be 
considered in the scoring of the lottery section of the organizational 
performance framework for your school in the next site visit for the school. 

 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Patricia Gipson 
Chair, Public Education Commission 
Pec.districtseven@state.nm.us 
575-405-9135 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1 The New Mexico School for the Arts is exempted by statute from this lottery process. 


